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3.14 Deputy A.F. Curtis of St. Clement of the Minister for the Environment regarding 

the planning application status of the South Hill development (OQ.156/2025): 

Will the Minister advise whether a building application for the South Hill development has 

been submitted and, if so, the current status of the application? 

Deputy S.G. Luce of Grouville and St. Martin: (The Minister for the Environment): 

I can confirm that at this time a building application has not been submitted for the South Hill 

development. 

 


